
 

                     
                            DLF QEC INNOVATIVE SCHOOL 

RIDGE VALLEY 
DLF PHASE – IV, GURUGRAM, HARYANA 

RVS/CIR/101/2024-25                                                                                                   25th Nov 2024  
ANNUAL DAY (SAVE THE DATE) 

Dear Parents,  
 

Greetings! 
 

It is with great joy and anticipation that we announce the revised date for the Annual Day and Prize 
Giving Ceremony of Ridge Valley School — an occasion that celebrates the boundless spirit, 
dedication, and extraordinary talents of our students. 
 

This adjustment follows the temporary suspension of physical classes for a week, as directed by 
the Supreme Court (Order No. 5483-86 dated Monday, 18th November), due to the rising AQI levels 
in Delhi NCR. To ensure our young performers are well-prepared and confident, we have 
rescheduled this much-awaited event to: 
 

Day and Date: Sunday, 15th December 2024 
Time: 10:30 a.m. onwards 
 

This year’s theme, ‘Gandhi Ke Chinh’, is a tribute to the Gandhian ideals as we commemorate 155 
years of his legacy.  
 

Gandhiji’s messages of peace, truth, non-violence and equality resonate deeply with the spirit of 
our program. Reflecting his vision of unity in diversity, the event will beautifully highlight how 
harmony blossoms when differences come together. 
 

As part of this tribute, you will have the unique opportunity to experience Gandhiji’s life of 
simplicity and tranquility through a walk along the recreated Sabarmati Ashram, a heartfelt effort 
by our young artists. 
 

Each and every student has a vital role in this grand production, making their participation a 
cornerstone of its success. We seek your cooperation in ensuring your child’s regular attendance 
on all practice days. Their dedication and effort will transform this event into a spectacular 
showcase of talent and teamwork. 
 

We request you, along with grandparents, friends, and family, to save the date and join us in 
celebrating this remarkable day.  
 

A detailed E-Invite with additional information will be shared soon. Your encouragement and active 
participation mean the world to us, and we eagerly await your presence to make this event truly 
unforgettable. 
 

For any concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 


